April 5, 2019

Mark Bergeron, Director, Bureau of Land Resources Department of Environmental Protection 17 State House Station Augusta, ME, 04333-0017

Dear Mr. Bergeron

Maine needs jobs right now. I have several friends and family members that depend on the next construction project to get by, and I know that the next big project for Maine is the New England Clean Energy Connect project. This project will give Mainers another change to build something great for our state while supporting their families. Join us in supporting this project.

Best,

HUGO A. PUIG BARBA
18 TOUNSOND ST APT 1
AUGUSTA HE CUBSO